
elerier 

,dM7G0 
ERIN 

April 4, 1994 

Dear DXer, 

Thanks for your patience in awaiting a response to your 

reception of (then) KPZN AM 760 in Denver (Thornton) 

Colorado. 

This letter confirms your reception of KRZN during our 

special test on October 4, 1993 from 0100 to 0300 local 

time. Your letter and/or tape recording serves as proof of 

your reception. We were operating at 50,000 watts into the 

authorized daytime pattern for this test, which consisted of 

music and announcements, as well as Morse code transmissions 

at regular intervals. 

For your i nformtion, KRZN is now known as KTLK. Ownership 
of the station is currently passing from Genesis/Booth 

American Broadcasting to Jacor Broadcasting, the owner of 

'BOA AM, KRFX Fig! and ICAZ Y FN (soon to be renamed KBPI) when 

105.9 is sold to Secret Communications, which will 

effectively dissolve Genesis and most of Booth. 

This letterhead was "saved" for this response, as it is, of 

course, no longer in. use. 

%ast Regards, 

Bill Harris 
z+ r ,; .... r. 

.7L< ¢ Denver 

GENESIS BROADCASTING, INC. 

5350 SOUTH ROSLYN STREET, SUITE 210, ENGLEWOOD, COLORADO 80111 

303 / 741-5654 FAX 303 / 220-7527 

((l 


